
Dear Woodland Families,

Woodland Elementary implements a “community model” for school supplies. We will provide
supplies for all students so you will not need to purchase the majority of items as you may have
in the past. We have found that this model provides a convenience and a cost savings for
parents. The benefit to the school is having consistency of items available in the classroom.

To help offset our costs, a suggested donation of $25.00 per student may be brought to back to
school orientation, dropped off in the Woodland Elementary School Office, or mailed to the
school.

Woodland Elementary School
1410 South McKay Ave, Suite 101

Alexandria, MN 56308

We do realize some students enjoy the traditional back to school shopping so there are a few
items that students will still need to provide:

● Backpack without wheels
● Tennis shoes for Phy Ed
● A Box of tissues
● Pencil Box or Bag

Please do not send any other school supplies. - we will have it covered!

Thank you,

Steph Ruegemer
Woodland Elementary Principal


